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WELCOME 
by Maggie 

The summer seems to be taking a long t ime to arrive this  year so
let ’s  hope the weather gets  warmer and sett led soon for us to
enjoy the outside spaces.

The refurbishment of  the Old House continues on.   The exterior
facias and first  f loor windows have been repainted.  The ground
floor windows wil l  be completed during July -  hopefully  rain free!
The new toilet  is  nearing completion on the f irst  f loor,  with work
on the wet  room set  to start  imminently.   Thank you to everyone
for their  patience with the parking challenges!

The dining room is  close to being f inished with a fresh coat  of
paint  and new roller  (blackout)  blinds in place.   New tablecloths
and place mats wil l  fol low shortly.   The summer menu is  now in
place with input and feedback from the residents to ensure the
choice is  what they want to see at  their  home. 

A very big thank you goes to al l  the staff  at  Countryview for their
hard work,  care and compassion during the last  month.   The
home has been extremely busy and staff  have worked t irelessly to
keep everyone safe and content.  
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ACTIVITIES UPDATE
 During this last month, we have found our creative side in our gardening sessions, using
flowers to create bookmarks and keyrings.  We have also started to try the craft, decoupage to
create some beautiful signs around the garden which I’m sure you will spot soon. 

The residents kindly made one for the nurses on duty that day.  We’ve also written a letter to
The King for his birthday, we have our fingers crossed for a reply.

We all took a moment o watch the D-Day Programmes, there wasn’t a dry eye in the home.

Some of you may have noticed that we are making changes to a corner in the main lounge.  This
is an area for anyone “just to take a moment”.  Finally, our relax and massage circle is growing
every week which is great to see.

 

 

Staff News
We welcome Roshan to the

Healthcare Team this month.

Our Nurses have been continuing
 to develop and refresh their

professional skills by attending   
courses on Wound Care, Syringe

Pumps and Pressure Areas .   

Terms and Conditions  

An updated version of our Terms and
Conditions have recently been sent to all

resident families via email. 
Do let Ruth know if you wish to have a

printed version.


